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HEALTH COST INCREASES ABSORBED MOSTLY BY EMPLOYERS

Health insurance rose 9% percent this year and is reputed to be the highest in recent times. The heavy burden of the health
insurance falls on employers who will bear the brunt of paying up to $15,073 this year, for a family of four. Yet, it is hard to determine the impact that health
reform will have on insurance costs in the future. Read the full article here: Employers Absorb Most Health Cost Increases
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